
 

 

August 11, 2023 

 

Dear Families: 

Please be informed that all middle school students in the 6th, 7th, and 8th grades will attend school 
on the Academy Charter School – Uniondale campus for the 2023-2024 school year. The campus 
is located at 100 Charles Lindbergh Blvd. School districts have been informed and the 
information is already shared with the transportation providers. The campus located on 
Westminster Rd in West Hempstead will not be utilized. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Nicholas Stapleton 

Chief Academic Officer 

 


